
 

 
 
 
 

Art Exhibition Portrait Fundraiser 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Newborough Primary School students (K-6) will be painting a self-portrait for an art 

exhibition we will be holding in Week 7, Term 4. 

 

The P and C have purchased the canvases for the school to use and will be selling these 

to parents as a fundraiser for the school. 

 

Each portrait will cost $12.50 through the P and C. 

 

The P and C will be supplying further information on purchasing or pre-purchasing the 

portraits in the coming weeks. 

 
Unsold paintings will remain the property of the school. 

 

Please see Karen Tucknott or Lucy Thistleton for more information 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


